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Postponement of the Principals’ Meet  

Proposed to be held on 29 February 2020 (Saturday)  

 

 

I am extremely sorry to inform all concerned that the UGC sponsored Principals’ Meet and 

proposed one-day workshop on ‘CBCS- A Review’ scheduled to be held on 29 February 2020 

(Saturday) at Meghnad Saha Auditorium in Rajabazar Science College Campus of the University of 

Calcutta is postponed till further communication. Inconvenience caused to the esteemed colleagues 

is highly regretted. 

 
[Prof. L. N. Satpati] 

Director, UGC-HRDC 

University of Calcutta 

 


